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MEMORANDUM

To: Sadé Medina, Zoning Applications
Planning and Zoning Department, MS-6301

FROM: Brian Chew, Program Manager [EC/

Bureau of Environmental Health
DATE: April 10, 2024
RE: Christine P. Gordon

317 Sourwood Court

Millersville, MD 21108
NUMBER: 202}0069-\/

SUBJECT:  Variance/Special Exception/Rezoning

The Health Department has reviewed the above referenced variance to allow a dwelling addition

(first floor) with less setbacks than required.

The Health Department has reviewed the above-referenced request.

The property is served by

public water and sewer facilities. The Health Department has no objection to the above-referenced

request.

If you have further questions or comments, please contact Brian Chew at 410-222-7413.

ees Sterling Seay






